
EDN-HE(14)2 / 2021-Website-V-II 
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 

Dated: Shimla-171001 	the 	 June, 2023 

To 

All D. Directors of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 

Subject: 	Regarding regular updation of official websites. 

This is in continuation of letter of even number dated 07-08- 
2021 and 25-11-2021, regarding regular updation of official websites and 
adoption of Govt. .IN domain. 

It has been noticed that the official website(s) and related 
links on them are not being updated for a pretty long time. Some 
outdated material including photographs of the then 
officers/officials/functionaries are also not found removed from the 
website(s) till date. 

Therefore, all the officers/officials concerned are hereby 
directed to ensure the regular updation of information need to be 
updated time to time. The latest photographs to be uploaded on the 
website, so that the correct information reaches the visitors/viewers of 
website. It may also be ensured that the website should be on Govt. 
domain only..  

(Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma) 
Director of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 

Endst. No. even dated: Shimla-171001 	the 1 Ttk June, 2023 
Copy forwarded for necessary action:- 
1. All the Principals of Govt. Colleges/Sanskrit Colleges, H.P. 
2. Guard File. 

Director of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 
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